
Report on Rev. Paul Ann's visit to Albania, Special CIG International IW! 

13th – 17th of July 2018! 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

Greetings from Albanian HQ! 

We were very blessed to have Rev. Paul Ann – the CIG Special Itinerary Worker – visit Albania from 13th – 
17th of July 2018. We felt once again True Mother’s special care and love for all brothers and sisters. 

On July 13th Rev. Ann had personal meetings with several leaders and gave personal guidance to them. 

On July 14th we had a meeting with all community leaders and department leaders. Rev. Ann shared for 
about 3 hours with leaders about the most fundamental principles of a life of Hyo Jeong and what leaders 
should always keep in mind while they face different situation and difficulties in front line.  

  
On July 15th on Sunday, Rev. Ann gave the Sunday Sermon to Tirana Community. Even though now is the 
middle of summer and many people are on holidays, most of Blessed Families, members and even some 
Ambassadors for Peace gathered to listen to the precious words of Rev. Ann.  

 
From July 10th the 15 – Day Divine Principle WS started in Albania and on July 16th Rev. Ann gave three 
presentations on True Parents’ Life Course to 80 participants in the WS, new guests and new members. 

 
Thank you, True Mother, for taking care of us in very special ways! 

Albanian brothers and sisters will become proud children of True Parents by practicing Hyo Jeong! 


